
 
HOUSING CASES REVIEW SUB COMMITTEE 

 
 ABERDEEN, 18 January, 2010. - minute of meeting of the HOUSING 

CASES REVIEW SUB COMMITTEE. Present:- Councillor Malone, 
Chairperson and Councillors Cooney, Donnelly, Hunter, Kiddie and 
McDonald.  

 
 . 
 
MINUTE OF PREVIOUS MEETING 
 
1. The Sub Committee had before it the minute of its previous meeting of 
2 December, 2009. 
 
The Sub Committee resolved:- 
to approve the minute as an accurate record. 
 
 
MATTERS ARISING 
 
2. The Sub Committee noted that two reports had been deferred at the last 
meeting (housing cases 7374 and 7375), but had not come forward for 
consideration on this day. Officers advised that work was on going with regard to 
both cases, and that they would be submitted in due course.  
 
The Sub Committee resolved:- 
to instruct that in future, if a report is deferred for consideration at the next meeting, 
and subsequently it is not possible for this action to be undertaken, that officers 
provide an explanation in this regard.  
 
 
 
EXEMPT INFORMATION 
 
Before proceeding, the Sub Committee resolved in terms of Section 50(A)(4) 
of the Local Government (Scotland) Act 1973 that the press and public be 
excluded from the meeting on the grounds that it was likely, in view of the 
nature of the business to be transacted or the nature of the proceedings, that 
if members of the public were present there would be disclosure to them of 
exempt information as defined in paragraphs 2 and 5 of Schedule 7(A) to the 
Act.   
 
 
 
HOUSING CASE 7678 
 
3. The Sub Committee had before it a report by the Director of Housing and 
Environment which contained particulars of a request for elderly transfer in reverse. 
 
The Sub Committee resolved:- 
to approve option 1 as contained within the report; to allow the housing application 
to be considered a normal turn of points under the Elderly Transfer in Reverse 
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Scheme, to allow the applicants to be considered for two bedroom flatted type 
accommodation within the Northfield area. 
 
 
 
HOUSING CASE 7679 
 
4. The Committee had a report before it by the Director of Housing and 
Environment which contained particulars of an application for Council housing for a 
foster carer who was not currently a Council tenant. 
 
The Sub Committee resolved:- 
to approve option 1 as contained within the report; to allow the application to take 
account of the applicant fostering up to two children, and for this application to be 
considered on normal turn of points priority 
- AILEEN MALONE, Chairperson 
 


